
Rules Committee, 

My family just moved to Oregon from California and we were so impressed with the ease in 

registering to vote. We urge you to support any legislation that allows We The People easy access 

to the vote.  

Diana Dillard  
dhldillard@yahoo.com  
508 Hassett St.  
Brookings, Oregon 97415 
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